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I did not buy a car when I moved to This country more than twenty years ago and chose 
Coogee for its superb public transport. 
Since the introduction of the new system it now takes me half an hour longer to get to the 
opera house and involves a bus change. 
Moving around the city was easy, convenient and pleasant but now involves more anguish 
to get to a venue which should be enjoyable. 
It will be interesting to see how office workers cope once offices are fully occupied. Oxford 
street will be the changeover point for the 373. 
These changes have made my life more difficult and are unnecessary. 
Who benefits? Not Coogee residents. 


